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27 April 2023 

 

Welcome to The Manor CE Primary School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On behalf of our staff and governors, I would like to take this opportunity to officially welcome you 

and your child to our school. We are delighted that you have chosen The Manor as the school for 

your child to begin their educational journey and we look forward to working closely in partnership 

with you over the next seven years. 

Please see below a series of events we are offering aimed to help you and your child to get to 

know our school: 

Event Date and  

Time 

Who is 

this for? 

Location  Extra details 

New Reception 

Parents’ 

Meeting 

Tuesday 23rd May  

6-7pm 

 

Parent/carers 

 
Due to the 

acoustics in the 

hall and 

feedback from 

parents on 

previous 

meetings, we ask 

that you do not 

bring any 

children with you 

School Hall  During this meeting, we 

will discuss the transition 

into school arrangements, 

tell you more about our 

school and you will have 

the opportunity to look 

around our reception 

classroom and outdoor 

learning area. This will also 

be a great opportunity for 

the EYFS team to discuss 

how you can support your 

child at home in order for 

them to be prepared for 

school in September and 

make the best start 

possible.  

Stay and Play 

Session 

Thursday 22nd June 

9.30am - 11.30am 

 

Parent and 

child 

 
One parent per 

child to attend 

this session 

please 

Please come 

to the main 

entrance for 

9.30am and 

we will show 

you through to 

We will discuss this more at 

the welcome meeting but 

this will be an opportunity 

for you and your child to 

come in, see the learning 
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the EYFS area environment, meet the 

team and experience a 

taster of life in Reception 

class.  As this will be your 

child’s first experience at 

school, we do ask that you 

attend it with them.   

Story session Thursday 6th July 

 

2.15pm-3pm 

Children only Please come 

to the main 

entrance for 

2.15pm and 

we will take the 

children from 

you through to 

the EYFS area 

We offer a story time 

session for your child to 

attend in order to 

continue their transition 

experience.   

 

Forest School Thursday 13th July 

2pm-3pm 

Parent and 

child 

Please come 

to the main 

entrance for 

2pm wearing 

suitable 

outdoor 

clothing for an 

informal forest 

school 

experience 

We invite you and your 

child to come and play in 

our Forest School area in 

order to continue their 

transition experience.  

Family drop-ins 4th, 5th & 6th 

September 

Parents and 

child 

Please come 

to the front 

entrance at 

your chosen 

meeting time 

(next week you 

will be 

forwarded a 

link to choose 

a date and 

time) 

This is an opportunity for 

you and your child to ask 

any questions about 

school. This half hour 

session will allow your child 

to familiarise themselves 

with the environment 

whilst you can tell the class 

teachers more about your 

child.  
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Before attending the welcome meeting on 23rd May, we will be sending you your Welcome Pack 

which contains information regarding starting school.  The pack includes information such as 

uniform requirements, lunches and how to ensure your child is ready for school.  In the meantime, 

please do browse our website https://www.themanorcofeprimary.org.uk/ where you will find more 

information. 

I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank you for choosing our school for your child; 

we look forward to working with you to ensure that your child learns and grows to be the best that 

they can be! 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs A Flanagan 

Headteacher 
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